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Scholastic Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Company 
will again be hosting our 
annual Book Fair on 3/5 - 3/9.  
The more books purchased by 
Bowman families, the more free 
books our school receives from 
Scholastic.  Each year the 
Bowman teachers are able to 
add many books to their 
classroom libraries at no cost. 
 
This is a great opportunity for 
families to purchase quality 
books while also supporting 
your child’s classroom.  Books 
will be on display and available 
for purchase from 8:30am -
1:00pm each day.  If you can 
not make it in to the school to 
purchase items, you may also 

purchase books online by 
accessing Bowman’s Book Fair 
through our school’s dedicated 
link which will be sent home on 
Monday, 3/5. 
 
Reading to your child regularly 
is a great way to assist with 
language development.  Asking 
questions about the story and 
having your child talk to you 
about their favorite part, help 
to make reading fun! 
 
Box Tops 
Thank you to our Box Top 
Chairs, Melissa Flynn and 
Laura Ackerman for all of their 
hard work and support.  We 
have had a record setting year!  
Congrats to Caroline in Mrs. 

Lively’s class who won our 
recent Raffle for Most Collected 
and Adelyn in Mrs. Bobbie’s 
class who was our Random 
Drawing Winner! 

 
Current Standing 
Mrs. Bobbie  559 
Mrs. Kidder  866 
Ms. Jackie  1,251 
Mrs. Lively  1,295 
Ms. Emily  1,978 
Ms. Susan  2,173 

 
Reporting Absences 
Please be sure to let the front 
office know when your child 
will be absent from school. 
Calling the school and leaving a 
message is the best way to 
ensure we are aware of an 
absense. 

School News 
 

Summer Camp 2018 
Registration 
Bowman Summer Camp 
registration packets were  
distributed to current students 
on 2/21. We have had an 
overwhelming amount of 
families interested in camps 
this year. If you have any 
changes to your registration, 
please contact the office 
immediately in order to open 
spots for students on our 
waiting lists.  We plan to notifiy 
families if they have been 
enrolled in requested sessions 
on Friday, 3/9.  We are looking 
forward to a summer of fun and 
exciting learning! 
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Calendar 
3/5 – 3/9  Scholastic Book Fair (On Display at  

School and Online) 
 
3/12 – 3/16 Spring Break – No School 
 
3/21 or 3/22     Class Photos 

 
	

 
 
 
 


